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Subject: Delay in launching the initiatives announced in Strasbourg as part of the Farm to Fork 
Strategy 

As part of the Farm to Fork Strategy, numerous initiatives have been announced and adopted, 
providing a legislative framework for sustainable and resilient food supply channels in the EU. While it 
is essential to do things in the right sequence to ensure healthier diets and lifestyles for European 
citizens, the following initiatives are being delayed:

- review of feed additives legislation to reduce the environmental impact of livestock farming;

- the adoption of nutrient profile models to restrict the promotion of foods rich in salt, sugars and/or 
fats;

- mandatory front-of-pack nutrition labelling to enable consumers to make fully informed and health-
conscious food choices;

- indications of origin for certain products;

- review of the rules on date marking (‘use by’ and ‘consume by’) to reduce food waste;

- review of marketing standards for forest seeds and forest reproductive material to ensure the 
adoption and supply of sustainable products and the protection of biodiversity.

1. What are the new official dates for the publication of these initiatives?

2. What is the reason for the delay?

3. Why is it not possible to find up-to-date information on the Commission web page?
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